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TODAY IS A “C” DAY 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Students: 
 

 
Math O will not be meeting this week. Please stop by Mrs. I’s room for a few practice tests and 
answer keys. Our first competition is Wednesday, November 14th. If you have not been to any 
meetings and still would like to join us, it’s not too late. 
 
To anyone interested in Modified Wrestling this year…There will be an informational meeting 
on Thursday, November 15th at 2:15 in the Junior High Gym. Practice does not start until 
November 26th. Any questions can be directed to Coach Merritt in the Senior High. Hope to see 
you there! 
 
Reminder…Full Jazz Band today during activity period! See everyone at 2:20 ready to play! 
 
Geo Bee Club…Do you know the name of the longest river in the world? Listen for the 
afternoon announcements to hear the answer. You can learn this and so much more. The first 
meeting of the JH Geography Bee Club will meet with Mrs. Dix next Thursday, November 15th 
during activity period in room 183. Many students participated in this event in the Intermediate 
building. This competition begins at the school level, and then moves on to the State and 
National levels. Please consider joining us next Thursday for an informational meeting. 
 
Veteran’s Day is approaching! Help show your appreciation for local veterans! VJH wants to give 
back to those who served and protected our country. In your study halls you can create 
Veterans Day Cards that will be sent to VFW halls and veterans hospitals. Card making will 
take place until November 9th and be delivered next week. 
 
A Message from the Library…The Harry Potter Club meets this afternoon to play trivia and 
see the trailer for the new Fantastic Beasts movie opening later this month. Magic: The 
Gathering meets tomorrow. New members are always welcome to the Library clubs. 
 


